
 

   
 

PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, 
13 NEW ROAD STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 

Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING - The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National 
and Archdioceses policies and procedures at all times. Our Parish Safeguarding Representatives are Mr. Paul 
Shannon and Mrs. Kathryn Sargent. They can be contacted at sg.olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the 
Diocesan Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240 / safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk  

PARISH YOUTH WORKER – Mr Liam Thomas yth.olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal Mr Anthony Wilkes 01384 431980 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Principal Mr James Hodgson 01562 881820  
Both schools are part of Emmaus Catholic MAC www.emmausmac.com 

ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – 15th/16th June 2024 Year B 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 15th June 

 

5-00PM Intentions of the O’Dwyer family Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

Sunday 16th 8-30AM 

11-00AM 

People of the Parish 

Gerry McKeown (recently deceased) 

Monday 17th 9-00AM 

11-45AM 

Ints of Tom & Joan Dunphy (Golden Wedding) 

Funeral Mass Mary Pawlowski 

 

Tuesday 18th 9-10AM 

12-30PM 

MASS AT HAGLEY SCHOOL  

Intentions of Judith Piper 

Dedication of the Cathedral 

Wednesday 19th 9-00AM Alan Jones  

Thursday 20th 9-00AM Intentions of Mary Nisbet St Alban 

Friday 21st 9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Holy Souls 

John Roche 

St Aloysius Gonzaga 

Saturday 22nd 10-00AM 

5-00PM 

Fr David Lloyd 

Louise Broomhall 

St John Fisher & St Thomas 

More 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 
Sunday 23rd 

 

8-30AM  

11-00AM 
People of the Parish  

Anthony Fox 
PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 95 OF THE MASS BOOK 

The second collection for the CAFOD Sudan Appeal raised £822.87 
The second collection this weekend will be for Day for Life.  

CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am. Also, confession is available after any Mass. 
ADORATION – After Saturday 10am Mass & Wednesday 8-30am  
BIBLE STUDY – Wednesday at 10am in the Parish Centre 
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday.  HOLY HOUR – Thursday 3pm 
CHURCH OPENING – Church is open all day from 8-30am – 4pm on Fridays. Please join our team of volunteers, a 
sign-up sheet for just an hour can be found in the porch. 
ROSARY – Friday 6.35pm CHILDREN’S LITURGY – Saturday 5pm Mass.  
RECENTLY DEPARTED – Michael Pakes – Funeral Mass will be on Friday 21st June at 11-30am St Mary’s, Harvington. 
Mary Pawlowski - Funeral Mass in Church Monday 17th June 11-45am followed by committal at Quinton Cemetery. 
Irene Ida Holloway – Funeral Service Monday 17th June 2.50pm at Stourbridge Crematorium. 
CONFIRMATION PROGRAMME – If you have a child who does not attend St Joseph’s, is in the current year 5 or 
above and who wishes to join the Confirmation programme, please visit the Parish Youth Matters page on our 
website olas.org.uk for further details and an application form. This is open to those children who have already 
celebrated the sacrament of First Confession and First Holy Communion. Sessions will start September 2024. 
JUNE SCRIPTURE COMMENTARIES are available on the newsletter page of our website, olas.org.uk and in the porch. 
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KEYS FOR THE CHURCH AND THE PARISH CENTRE – Thank you to those who have contacted us regarding keys. If you 
haven’t done so already, please can you contact the parish office this week. Thank you.  
 
NORTON CATHOLIC CEMETERY – Those who currently maintain the cemetery have decided to cancel the contract 
and we are meeting with a possible new contractor this week.  
 
HEALING MASS Thursday June 27th at 2pm Healing Mass followed by afternoon tea in the Parish Centre, provided 
by our Parish SVP. All are welcome. 
 
THEOLOGY ON TAP - Tuesday 9th July 6-30pm at the Old White Horse. Everyone over 18 is welcome to attend.  
 
THANK YOU FROM OLIVIA JACKSON, hello everyone, firstly I would just like to start by saying a huge thank you to 
everyone who supported and helped me out with my fundraising to be able to go to Lourdes- I couldn’t have done it 
without you, so I really appreciate it. I had such an amazing week in Lourdes. It’s such a special place with so many 
genuinely amazing people, both pilgrims and workers. I felt so lucky to be able to help those who needed more 
assistance and made some true memories getting to know the assisted pilgrims. Going to Lourdes was such an 
incredible experience, and it was such a beautiful place to be. I am so grateful I got the opportunity to be there. 
Thank you all again for your generosity, I know that I am so lucky to have been able to go and experience it. 
 
PARISH CENSUS FORM – If you are new to the parish, please complete one our parish census forms which can be 
found in the church porch. We have welcomers at all of our Masses to offer help if needed. Please also introduce 
yourself to Fr Philip or Fr Stephen after Mass.  If any parishioners haven’t completed a new census form, please can 
they do so as the information provided will be used to contact you, any old records will shortly be destroyed.  
 
GIVING TO THE PARISH – If you wish to pay your donations by standing order, please email us at 
olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk or call the parish office (Tuesday or Friday) for more details. 
 
ACTIVITIES TAKING PLACE IN OUR PARISH CENTRE  
TODDLERS - Tuesday mornings term time only in the Parish Centre. Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 
ALL SAINTS Youth Group next meets on Tuesday 18th June 6-30pm – 8-30pm in the parish centre. 
LUNCHEON CLUB – The next lunch will be held on Wednesday 19th June in the Parish Centre. If you wish to attend, 
please contact Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 17th June.  
OLAS Film Club our next presentation will be on Wednesday June 26th at 1.30 pm when we will be showing 
“LIVING”. In London in 1953 Mr Williams, played by Bill Nighy is a veteran civil servant. A cog in the city’s stifling 
bureaucracy as it struggles to rebuild following WWII 
THE PARISH IGNATIAN PRAYER - Meet every 1st and 3rd Wednesday evening at 7pm on Zoom.  Please contact 
either Sue on 07450 656757  suemcdermott@aol.com - or Alice on 07845 706362 alice.grennan@googlemail.com. 
 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 
 
POPE’S PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR JUNE 2024 – For Migrants fleeing their homes, we pray that migrants fleeing from 
war or hunger, forced to undertake journeys full of danger and violence, find welcome and new opportunities in the 
countries that receive them. Parish intention – we pray for those taking exams.  
 
FOODBANK DONATIONS We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. Please drop 
your donations to the back door of the parish centre. Thank you for you continued support.  
 
MARY STEVENS HOSPICE Midsummer concert, Monday 24th June, 7pm, St Joseph’s Primary School, Lea Vale Road, 

Stourbridge.  Tickets £6 (under 16’s free). Available from the hospice (Day Services Reception), and the school office.  

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN STOURBRIDGE invites you to Stourbridge Constituency General Election Husting. A chance 

to meet our local Parliamentary candidates and hear their views on a range of topical issues. At St Thomas’s Church 

Market Street, Stourbridge DY8 1AQ on Wednesday, 26th June at 6-30pm (doors open from 6pm). All candidates 

have been invited. There is no parking at the Church, please use public car parks.  
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